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Monday 19th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of your child’s journey at De Lacy Primary School, there is much to 
reflect on and celebrate. Our pupils have worked incredible hard over the last 12 months, as they 
have continued to develop and grow into young people who are ready for the next part of their 
journey in secondary education. 

I’m pleased to share with you the end of year celebration event taking place on Wednesday 19th 
July 2023. The children will spend the day at Xscape where they will enjoy games of bowling, fast 
food lunch, and other treats. All this at no cost to yourself! 

Since I arrived at De Lacy as Headteacher, I have spent a lot of time with the Year 6 pupils and 
getting to know them as individuals. Alongside the Year 6 staff, we have continually delivered the 
message of being positive role models and how other children in lower year groups look up to 
them and see them as the example to follow. Because of the trust required to go on this 
celebration event, we as a team, including the agreement of the pupils, has stated that any child 
who gains a C3 within our behaviour system from the date of this letter, will not take part in this 
celebration event. This has been discussed at length with all Year 6 pupils and they are clear on 
the expectation of behaviour from now until the event takes place. If your child does gain a C3, 
one of the Year 6 team will contact you to discuss the choices made and the consequence of your 
child’s actions. 

Please can you support your child and school by discussing this letter with them, and helping 
them understand the importance of being a positive role model and member of De Lacy Primary 
School so that they can enjoy the end of their time at De Lacy. 

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing all the children enjoy their 
celebration event! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J. Parkinson 
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